The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Company Limited, Wallsend-on-Tyne

February 16th, 1938.

Roderick Gale, Esq., ROGALA 817.
LONDON.E.C.3.

Dear Sir,

Contract N0.932. Reference P.9967/W.541.

Referring to your letter of the 27th ultimo
enclosing sketch shewing depression inside one of the drums being
supplied to the above contract, we enclose confirmation of wire

which we have forwarded to you to-day agreeing to accepting the

n
drum bored out to 50z = the thickness of 2" being maintained.

This procedure has been agreed to by Lloyd's

Survey Society.
Yours Faithfully,
For the Wallsend Slipway & Eng.Co.Ltd.,

Director




